
 

Principal Weekly Message –November 2, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

1. All WCPSS schools will open on a two-hour delay on November 6, 2018 due to the state and local 
elections. Students may enter the building at 10:45 am. Buses will run 2 hours later than normal. 
BSC will begin at normal time. 

2. FUN RUN—Mark your calendar for November 7th during your child’s specials. This is our no fuss 
fundraiser and our goal for this year is to raise $18,000 through donations. Ask your child about 
this fun event. You can donate online as well at https://pledgestar.com/lakemyra/. We are asking 
every student to participate. We need volunteers to make this event spectacular. To volunteer 
please go to https://bit.ly/2A0fcq1 

Captain 'Merica Monday(Nov. 5):   Wear ALL your red, white & blue.  Or show off your favorite 
stars & stripes!!   
 
Time-Travel Tuesday with Doctor Strange(Nov. 6):   Dress like your favorite decade,  50s, 60s, 
70s, 80s, 90s.  You can always wear your LMES Tie-Dye spirit shirt and celebrate the 70s!! 
 
Watch-out Wednesday, Here come the SUPERHEROES(Nov. 7):  Wear your sneakers & favorite 
SUPERHERO attire.  Be ready to use your powers and show us what you can do! 

3. All Reflection Entries are due by Friday, November 9th. 
4. Square 1 Art Order Deadline is November 21st. To guarantee that items are received prior to the 

holiday track out all orders must be turned in by this date. 
5. Monday, November 12th is a holiday. There will be no school on this day. 
6. Mark your calendars—Thursday, November 15, from 6:00-7:30 pm is a Parent Curriculum Event. 

Be a part of how your child is learning literacy and math strategies. You will come away knowing 
how to support your child at home with homework. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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